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Comments: I primarily travel to this area to backcountry ski in the winter at Mt Margaret. If, during the

construction phase of this project, the entire gold creek sno park would be closed permanently, I would be

disappointed, as Mt Margaret is one of my favorite backcountry destinations.

 

Is it possible to try maintaining access to the snow park during winter months when construction in the area

would presumably be paused?

 

If it is not possible to maintain access, could an alternative sno park be created somewhere nearby but further

east on I-90 to allow non-motorized access to similar terrain?


